
Notice of Pre-training course schedule 

The schedule of the Pre-training course (May) has been updated. If you would like to 
attend, please apply from "Pre-use training application".  

【Please read this before applying】 
Please contact Imaging Core Asahara with the name of the microscope of your choice 
if you would like to take a pre-training course in English. 

●To use the imaging core's microscope and related equipment, it is mandatory to 
attend a pre-use training course.
Please note that individuals whose names are not listed on the usage application form 
submitted by their affiliated
laboratory is not eligible to apply for the training course.

●The ultrasound microscopy training will take place online with a technician in France 
using live mouse and will require complicated preparation in advance to coordinate 
schedules.
For this reason, only those who will actually use the microscope will be accepted.

●We have seen many people who have taken the course but do not actually use the 
microscopes.
Please refrain from attending microscope training if you do not plan to use them.

●We have newly added "Mouse and rat surgical table" and "Laser Puller" to the 
training course.
Please note that attendance is required even for those who are already using
"Mouse and rat surgical table", so we kindly ask you to complete your registration.
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